
MINUTES: 

 

The Nov 11, 2024 WLPA meeting was called to order at 6 PM.  

  

The Treasurer's report was read. 

  

There was no Sunshine report this month. 

 

  

Our Christmas gathering is set for Sunday afternoon on December 8th at 1 PM.  (Packer game is 
Thursday night)  Please bring food to share, with drinks available from the bar.  ALL ARE 
WELCOME!!   Please support Willow Pond, who graciously allow us to use their facilities for our 
meetings and events. Thank you, Willow Pond! 

*The Spring Bash 2025 has a date!  We will be holding the Spring Bash on April 26…..as you know, 
much more info to come soon!  SAVE THE DATE:  APRIL 26 

 

*Harvester-Bob Rehm is working on the Harvester Loads Report for the DNR 

 

*Membership Fees- membership forms will be mailed later in Jan/Feb 

 

*Old business: discussion concerning the potential winter burning of cattails ensued.  Other 
options, besides burning would be cutting cattails to ice level.  If we have a nice cold spell and the 
ice is good this year, we are hoping to explore this.  All depends on the weather. 

 

*New business: the upcoming election of board members is in March with 3 openings.  The 
President Position, VP Position and Sunshine Committee will also be open for election.  Contact 
Sue if interested (suerathsack@gmail.com). Please consider helping out!  Sunshine Committee 
could be filled NOW.  Please let Sue know if you are interested! 

  

*Next meeting is Monday Dec 9 at 6 pm at Willow Pond to discuss raffle ticket items for the Spring 
Bash.  This year the raffle will be straight cash, so selling lots of tickets should be a breeze☺ 
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